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18TH JULY 2024

Welcome back 
We are excited to welcome everyone back for Term 3! We hope you had a wonderful break and are ready to dive back into an engaging and productive
term. This is a fantastic opportunity to build on the achievements of the previous terms and set new goals for the weeks ahead. Let’s make it a great
term filled with learning, growth, and unforgettable experiences! 

No supervision before 8:45 am 
Please remember that there is no supervision on school grounds before 8:45am. For the safety of all students, we ask that children do not arrive at
school until that time. If students arrive before 8:45am, they will need to be booked into our before-school care program. We appreciate your
cooperation in ensuring a safe environment for everyone! 
 If you require after school care, please book your child into our Out of School Hours program with TheirCare by clicking this LINK. 

Curriculum Information 
As part of our commitment to providing a high-quality education, we are dedicated to teaching the Victorian Curriculum across all subject areas.
Throughout the term, we will share information about the various curriculum areas and the exciting topics your children will be exploring. This ensures
that you are informed and engaged in your child's learning journey. 

2025 Prep Enrolments and siblings 
A reminder to our current family’s, enrolment applications for Prep 2025 close on 26th July. Make sure you get your applications in! Please let any
other families that you may know in the local community as well. If you need an application for please contact the office on 9568 5820 or email
malvern.valley.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Assembly
We look forward to seeing you all at our next Assembly on Friday 26th July at 2:45pm. 1/2T will be on stage to present an item to the MVPS community. 

Amy Tinetti             Casey Gould 
Principal                  Assistant Principal
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UPCOMING EVENTS

FRIENDS OF MALVERN VALLEY 
Friends of Malvern Valley (FOMV) is an initiative run by the MVPS Parents Association and is offered to all members of the MVPS
community. The program is in place to assist families who may need some extra support from time to time. Should anyone require
some additional support such as meals, second-hand uniforms, or assistance with pick ups/drop offs then you are able to make
confidential requests by emailing MVPS Principal Amy Tinetti or emailing FOMV directly at fomv@outlook.com.au 

FOMV is also seeking new helpers to join the database. If you have the capacity to be on the FOMV database, please email
fomv@outlook.com.au and specify the types of assistance you can provide. 

VICTORIA'S CONTAINER DEPOSIT SCHEME 
MVPS is now registered to receive donations through Victoria’s Container Deposit Scheme. Together we can make a positive
difference to our environment and our school community. We encourage all MVPS Families to return eligible bottles/cans to the
Oakleigh Return It Depot (Oxford St, Oakleigh). Once your donations have been fed through the machine click on ENTER SCHEME ID and
scan our school barcode (attached), and your donation will be made to the school. Keep your receipt and give it to your teacher when
we return to school and the winning class at the end of each term will receive a class prize! To check eligibility of containers just
look for the 10c mark or visit cdsvic.org.au 

FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST
FRIDAY 23RD AUGUST

7:30AM-9:OOAM

WATCH THIS SPACE FOR FURTHER DETAILS

http://cdsvic.org.au/
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